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Report of the Meeting of the Regional Land Transport
Subcommittee held in the Level 5 Committee Room, The
Regional Council Centre, 142-146 Wakefield Street, Wellington
on Monday, 4 December 2000 at 9.30am

Present

Cr McDavitt (Chairperson, Wellington Regional Council)

Mayor Read (South Wairarapa District Council)
Mr Royds (Automobile Association)
Cr Turver (Wellington Regional Council)

Officers Present

Messrs Brennand, Darroch, Sargent and Dr Watson

Public Business

Procedural Items

RLT80 Apologies

Resolved (Cr McDavitt/Mayor Read)

That the apology from Councillor Hutchings, Wellington City Council,
be confirmed.

RLT81 Public Participation

There were no members of the public who wished to participate in the meeting.
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Matter for Decision

RLT82 Response to MOT Policy Discussion Documents – Stage Three

Report 00.856 File:  T/1/4/2

Resolved (Cr Turver/Mayor Read)

That the papers received from the Ministry of Transport be noted and
officers be authorised to send a response to Local Government New
Zealand summarising the discussion on them with a copy going to all
subcommittee members.

The meeting closed at 11.30pm.

CR T J McDAVITT
Chairperson

Date

Regional Land Transport – 2 April 2001

To be moved:

That the Report of the Regional Land Transport Subcommittee meeting held on 4
December 2000, Items RLT80 to RLT 82 inclusive, be received.


